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I am a member of the DPO Gunowners Caucus. Oregonians are often asked to 

support or oppose something without evidence supporting the stated intent.  

 

That is not true here. There is evidence. I SUPPORT this bill.  

 

Obviously, if, as proponents allege and I expect will be in the legislative records, only 

40 licensed dealers were inspected last year (2% of 2,000), and of these, 1:3 didn’t 

pass the inspection, there is a compliance problem.  

 

This bill would allow a deep dive into the data, assess whether a problem related to 

gun violence prevention (GVP) exists, and propose a way(s) to fix it.  


